
Dear [Partner's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take some time to discuss something I believe is 

important for our future together. As we prepare for our upcoming marriage, I feel it is essential 

to consider having a prenuptial agreement. 

This is not a reflection of our trust or love for one another, but rather a way to protect both of us 

as we embark on this new journey together. A prenuptial agreement can help clarify our financial 

responsibilities and expectations, ensuring we are on the same page. 

Could we set aside some time to talk about this? I believe it would be beneficial for both of us to 

share our thoughts and feelings on the topic. 

Thank you for considering this important conversation. I look forward to discussing it with you. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


